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The Youth and Students for Peace Department in Kenya organized a Weekend Youth Gathering on 

October 11 and 12, 2024, with contributions from youth members. We had 30 participants. The program 

aimed to rekindle the bond and connection among the youth while sharing joyous moments within the 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community. Over the two days, participants enjoyed preparing and sharing 

barbeque dinners, fostering an atmosphere of joy and unity. 

 

On Saturday, October 12, the national vice president of FFWPU Kenya, a fellow youth, introduced the 

day's program, which began with morning lectures. Most participants were second-generation and 

listened to Cham Bumo Ron lectures by Special Youth Envoy, Philip Karamagi. He emphasized the 

importance of dedicating time to learning and understanding the Cham Bumo Ron teachings, presented 

insights on the Essence of Jesus, and discussed the significance of the Only Begotten Daughter of God. 

Karamagi urged the youth to unite with True Mother and support the Heavenly Top Gun youth 

missionaries in Kenya. Participants had their questions answered and gained new insights. The education 

on Cham Bumo Ron will continue in the following weeks. 

 

In the afternoon, participants along with center residents engaged in an environmental clean-up, allowing 

them to connect with nature and foster a sense of ownership and care for the blessings of Heaven. This 

was followed by a session of sports and outdoor games, which participants enjoyed before dinner. 

 

In the evening, Philip Karamagi provided further guidance, stressing the importance of utilizing 

opportunities as Heavenly Parent Holy Community youth to strengthen their community. Heavenly Top 

Gun missionary Soichiro Ura shared his experiences in Kenya and his heartfelt desire to positively impact 

the nation. He encouraged the youth to delve deeper into Cham Bumo Ron studies and strengthen their 

connection with True Mother. The program concluded with a unison prayer and cheers of "Eog Mansei" 

for the success of providential youth activities in Kenya. 

 


